
July 2014 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Next week your child will be cooking up a storm at OES in our 

Berry Bonanza class! On Monday we will head to West Union 

Gardens (7775 NW Cornelius Pass Rd.) to pick the berries needed 

for our week of cooking. We will be out in the field for several 

hours, rain or shine. To help your child have a fun time at the 

farm, please: 

 

- Be sure your child dresses in layers appropriate for the 

weather.  

- Put on sunscreen before leaving the house. 

- Send a water bottle and snack.  

- Send a hat and sunglasses if it’s sunny. 

 

Many children find it’s easier to keep track of their personal 

items if everything is in a backpack.  

 

Parents are welcome to join us berry picking. We have limited 

space on the bus, but you can follow us in your car or meet us at 

the farm.  

 

See you next week! 

Tonya Griffin 


